
Feet Wet Partners, LLC. 
PO Box 2895 
Oak Harbor, Wa  98277 

March 27, 2006 
 
Ms. Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250  Via email 
 
RE: DOCKET NO. TS-050443 
 Report per RCW 81.84.010 (2) 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Feet Wet Partners, LLC.  (FWP) submits the following report in compliance with the 
above code section; 
 
1. At this stage no environmental impact review is anticipated as all facilities 
intended for use by FWP are already permitted for water vessel use. 
 
2. Parking issues have been minimized through negotiations with Island Transit for 
feeder bus routes and utilization of park and ride lots. 
 
3. Island county Commissioners are considering a proposal to utilize county owned 
land on Camano Island for a POF facility. 
 
4. FWP has commitments from the City of Oak Harbor and the Port of Coupeville 
for docking facilities.  The issue has been raised with WSF and discussions are expected 
within the next month or two. 
 
5. Island County RTPO and Island County have before them proposals for providing 
assistance through grant programs. 
 
6. Vessel design is being refined as FWP receives more input from potential high 
volume users. 
 
7. FWP is closely monitoring the situation with the legislature in light of recent 
legislation which seems to restrict access of the public to POF’s. 
 
Progress continues in the expectation that FWP will initiate service despite the twenty 
month restriction that the legislature recently placed on POF applicants. 
 
Michael Lauver 
Feet Wet Partners, LLC 


